# Horsepen Run Ad Hoc Committee

March 14, 2018

The seond meeting of the Horsepen Run Committee was held at the Parkway meeting room, on Wednesday, January 31, 2018

Meeting was called to order at 7: 00 P.M.:

In Attendance were: David Barrie and Rob Heckman

Absent: Benu Bhargava, Carlos Garcia, Bob Griesbach, Debi Holbrook, Tony Palm

#### We did not have a meeting quorum so this was just an informational session.

#### Residents participation and presentation-(5 minutes per resident)-

Bryan Hensen - Discussed having permission to do twilight work in the vernal pools. Sent note to Donna at PMP to allow for him to be in the parkway lot for this effort.

### **General Action**

None

## Old business

None

### New business

- Informational discussion on Girl Scout fund raising event
  - Request to use Horsepen Run for a 5K walk.
  - Residents were advised to look at alternative locations.
- Informational on bee keeping project idea.
  - Nice presentation on bee keeping and a proposal for 2019
  - o Asked resident to come back to HPR committee at a later time

### Planning Dates for work

Planning dates for volunteer work on trail maintenance and/or stream migration. The first projected dateTBD.